

Yorktown Central School District



Dr. Ronald Hattar Superintendent of Schools

2725 Crompond Road Yorktown Heights, New York 10598 (914) 243-8001 (914) 243-8003 (fax)

March 7, 2021

Dear Yorktown School Community,

I hope this email finds you well. Enclosed are two important updates.

As previously shared, kindly complete the enclosed survey by the end of the day today, March 7 so we may use this data to further our planning for the return of students. Thank you to those who have already submitted the survey.

Please complete one survey for each of your children in the Yorktown Central School District. As an example, families with three children in the District should complete three individual surveys--one for each child.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfl52w7OIgXG45N1LO-nIG26YofK4CS0TOdmQFPD8urnnXWcA/viewform?usp=sf_link

In addition, we are aware of two cases of COVID-19 at YHS and one case at Brookside School. Contact tracing was necessary in one of the HS cases and the Brookside case. Any person required to guarantine has been notified.

I wish you an enjoyable remainder of the day.

Respectfully,

In Hoth

Dr. Hattar